
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Quorum 
 

9:00 -10:30 a.m., March 15, 2019 
Glendale Elementary School District Office  

7301 N. 58th Avenue, Glendale 
 

Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Governing Board 
will participate in a Meet and Greet with State Representative Raquel 
Teran at the Glendale Elementary School District Office in 
Glendale, March 15, 2019.  The Board members expected to be 
present include Mr. Aldama, Ms. Monica Pimentel, Ms. Brenda 
Bartels and Ms. Sara Smith.  Governing Board business will not take 
place or be discussed during the event. 

 


